
Dear Sirs,  
 
I am sure you have very similar emails already, however I feel so strongly about the proposal that I 
must send my own.  
 
I moved to Cookley in May 2023, having lived in a built-up town of Halesowen we chose to move our 
young family to Cookley for accessible green space and clearer air, and that’s exactly what we have. 
The site is a huge asset to our village. As you can see from my photo’s, they speak for themselves. 
The proposed site is a beautiful area of green belt that continues to be enjoyed by many.  
 
I cannot believe that any human being could walk across those fields and agree that a quarry would 
be suited to that space. Opposite a well-known Private School and in stone throws distance of two 
other schools. One of which my eldest daughter attends. Let alone adjacent to someone’s home! It 
really is Ludacris. 
 
I plea to whoever makes the final decision not to destroy our home, a home we have grown to love 
and appreciate so very much.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 



 
 



 
 
 
Kellie Jones | Insurance Advisor (Tuesdays & Fridays 8:00-18:00)   
Footman James 
Unit 7, First Floor 
Waterfront Business Park,  
Dudley Road, Brierley Hill,  
West Midlands 
DY5 1LX 
 


